
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We would like to inform you about the upcoming 

Hummingbird Olympiad exams scheduled for the year 

2024. Please find the details below: 

 

06.11.24: EFO, ARO, HCO, Hindi 

23.11.24: SpellBee, G.K 

30.11.24: English 

07.12.24: Maths 

14.12.24: Science 

 

We encourage all students to prepare diligently for 

these exams. Your cooperation and support in 

ensuring timely preparation will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Best Regards, 

Principal 

BCSGRN 


